Subject: FW: 38 Elsworthy Road: Application Number Application Ref 2014/4504/P -
Associate Ref 2012/4384/P

From: LYNNETTE KYME

Sent: 07 September 2014 18:50

To: Andrew Tindsley; Hope, Chote

Cc: Nicholls, John; Hope, Obote; Planning; Freeman, Roger (Councillor); Beaumont, Elizabeth; Steve Mortimore
Subject: Re: 38 Elsworthy Road: Application Number Application Ref 2014/4504/P - Associate Ref 2012/4384/P

Dear Andrew, Dear Obote,

Further to communication regarding this application, I have received a letier in the post during our holiday.
which offers opportunity to comment on the above application,

concerning a further amendment 'to extend projecting canopy’. The letter requests comment by 28th
August, but please note we have been away and this is the

first opportunity for response. 1t should be noted immediately, that the canopy extends beyond the party
wall and is not within the boundaries of Number 38, so the application

is not relevant.

1 am sure you can appreciate that any resident would not be able to accept construetion work from an
adjoining property which extends into their own. Furthermore

I would question in any case whether this is legal. We would be more than happy to arrange to meet with
the applicants and planning representative on our side of the party wall,

so they are able to see for themselves the extent of projection which extends to Number 40.

Picture enclosed.
Thank you.

LYNNETTE KYME






